
Meadow Monitoring Field Day 
Thompson Meadow, Calaveras District 

Stanislaus National Forest

2023

In the past, Sierra Nevada meadows were more expansive and supported a vast array of wildlife 
and aquatic species. Conifers are now encroaching upon the meadows, decreasing their water 
levels. Lower water levels reduce meadow size, health and ecological function. The Forest 
Service plans to restore these meadows by reducing the number of trees in the meadow, which 
will raise the water levels and restore the benefits of meadow habitats for the plants and 
animals that rely on them. 
You are invited to join the Amador-Calaveras Consensus Group (ACCG) Monitoring Workgroup, 
the Forest Service and  partners to help monitoring within a meadow restoration project at 
Thompson Meadow, located off Highway 4, about 20 miles east of Arnold. 
No experience is necessary. Forest Service and partner personnel will be on hand to provide 
training to volunteers. Background information will be provided on meadow ecology and project 
design. The work will mainly consist of counting trees.  May involve short hiking on flat ground.

Date and Time: 0900-1600, 

Wednesday, October 11 2023

Register by: Please register at this 
link by September 30th.  Space will 
be limited to the first 20 people who 
register.  Priority will be given to the 
ACCG Collaborative.

For Additional Information Contact: 
Becky Estes, becky.estes@usda.gov, 
530-642-5161

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/community-monitoring-event-tickets-35764219744
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/meadow-monitoring-field-day-at-thompson-meadow-tickets-665640497647?aff=oddtdtcreator
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